
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, July 19, 2022 9:54 AM 
'roddymf@hotmail.com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/19/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04806-2022 

Notification of Unaccepted E-fi ling (E-filing ID = 30509) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing. You attempted to file a consumer complaint form with the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC). 
However, the form is a Consumer Complaint Form for the Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer 
Services (FD ACS). The instructions for filing that form is on the top right side of the form. It also includes 
FDACS phone number and website help information. As the Florida Public Service Commission is another 
agency, please contact FDACS for further assistance with filing your consumer complaint form. 

If you have any questions for the FPSC, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us 
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